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Greene County Photography Club:

1st Place - Cemetery

“The Cross” 
by Grace Bradmon
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Greene County Photography Club:

October
2nd Place

October
3rd Place

“The Rose”
by Grace Bradmon 

“Solitude”
by  Grace Bradmon
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Greene County Photography Club:

Photo Club 2018
4th Tuesday of Every Month at 7:00 PM

		  PHOTO CHALLENGE	 PROGRAM DIRECTOR
January 23	 Last Photo of 2017		  Dave Brendel - North Carolina
February 27	 Heart Shapes			   Ciara Williams: Ben McMillen - Portrait Photography
March 27	 Food				    Cathy Butcher - Lightroom Develop
April 24	 April Fools			   Janice Morris: Steve Heap - Stock Photography
May 22		 Rain				    Ciara Williams - Matting Pictures
June 26		 Out of Focus			   Anastasia Williams - Great Courses
July 24		 Insects				   Still Life- Bring items  & camera
August 28	 Aircraft			   Dave Vrana - Portfolio
September 25	 Something you don’t like	 DVD - Photographing House Parties
October 23	 Cemetery			   Bob Bedison - Birds of Florida	
November 27	 Stars and Stripes		  Bring some of your photographs!
December 18	  Picture of the Year		  Christmas Party

November’s Program

Bring some of your photographs to the November meeting!  We will arrange them on the chairs 
for everyone to enjoy and then perhaps we can talk about some of them.  Preferably they will be 
larger than 4 x6, but they can be prints, matted or framed.  

October’s Meeting

Bob Bedison was our October’s Program Director. Bob shared some of his photographs of birds 
which were taken when he was visiting Florida.  Bob showed a wide variety of birds and 
identified them.  The photographs were beautiful.

Our October photographic challenge was “cemeteries.”  Congratulations to Grace Bradmon on 
a clean sweep!  

Dave Brendel provided a Treasurer’s Report.

Planning for next year -- please bring topics for next year’s photographic challenge to our 
November meeting! Also, we will need Program Directors to start 2019.  Beat the crowds and 
pick your month now!

Our December Christmas Party will be held December 18 in the downstairs of the Chapel.  
(Enter through the back door.)  It will be covered dish.  


